
Win-E-Mac Preschool is looking to enroll 
students for their 2022-2023 school year! 

 
*To be eligible for preschool in the classroom at Win-E-Mac, students must be  

four years old by September 1st, 2022.  

 

Win-E-Mac offers students two full school days 

each week and every other Friday.   

 
To learn more or to register your child for preschool, please 

e-mail Heather at:  

hearls@win-e-mac.k12.mn.us 

Or call the Win-E-Mac school office at:  

218-563-2900 or 218-687-2236 
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